
The Department of Healthcare and Family Services (HFS) is inviting individuals interested in serving on 
the Detox Subcommittee of the Medicaid Advisory Committee to apply for consideration. 

All appointments of members shall be made in writing by the Director of HFS. These members shall 
include representatives of consumer groups or consumers themselves, physicians (at least one of whom 
shall be Board Certified), and other representatives of health professions who are familiar with the 
healthcare needs, services, and resources available for the population served by HFS.  
 
The term for each member is for a period of two years, and members are limited to two consecutive terms 
or until a successor is appointed in writing by the Director of HFS.  
 
If you are interested in becoming a member of the Detox Subcommittee of the Medicaid Advisory 
Committee, please submit your resume, biography or curriculum vitae to Cheryl Easton at 
Cheryl.Easton@Illinois.gov., no later than June 17, 2019. 
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